
YMCA  to  offer  warming
stations  in  New  Beford,
Dartmouth,  Wareham,  Fall
River
“In anticipation of the frigid weather that is headed our way,
YMCA Southcoast is offering warming stations over the next two
days to relieve people who may need a place to stay warm or
charge  a  cell  phone  or  tablet.  The  warming  stations  are
available in the lobby at each of the five YMCA branches:
Wareham, New Bedford, Dartmouth, Fall River, and Swansea.

The stations will be open form 8 am through 11 am on Friday,
February  3rd  and  Saturday  February  4th.  There  will  be
volunteers available for check in in and complimentary coffee
will be available.

“Service to all is part of the YMCA’s mission and we strive to
step  in  to  help  whenever  we  can,”  stated  Jim  Scherer,
President  and  CEO  of  YMCA  Southcoast.

For  any  additional  information  please  contact  Debbie
Fringuelli  at  508-269-6826.”
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